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WHEREAS, Virginia Tech (University) staff employees perform important and varied 
roles across the university in support of the University’s mission and initiatives; 
 
WHEREAS, the overall cost of living in the University vicinity and the rapidly increasing 
cost of parking and insurance has outpaced compensation increases; 
 
WHEREAS, staff and non-student wage employees are facing salary or wage 
compression related to recruiting and retaining staff; and 
 
WHEREAS, there is a need for the University to reevaluate staff and non-student wage 
employee compensation to ensure that the University maintains its talented and varied 
workforce.  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the President of Virginia Tech shall 
create, with the advice of all constituent groups, a Staff and Non-Student Wage 
Compensation Task Force consisting of members of the undergraduate and graduate 
student bodies, faculty, staff, and university administrators. The President will choose 
the chair of the Task Force in consultation with the Staff Senate. The Task Force shall 
be charged with studying compensation levels for staff and non-student wage 
employees by reviewing cost of living increases in the University’s vicinity and current 
compensation at peer institutions and other local employers. The Task Force shall be 
convened in the Spring semester of 2025 and shall deliver a report no later than twelve 
months after its formation that details its findings and recommendations for addressing 
staff and non-student wage compensation. 


